

Mossley Avenue, Liverpool, L18 1JB Tel: 0151 522 5748

Email: greenbank-ao@greenbank.liverpool.sch.uk
www.greenbank-primary.co.uk

Twitter: @GreenbankSchool

Headteacher: Mrs D Wrigley

20th December 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are writing with what will likely be the final information from school, regarding the installation of the traffic enforcement cameras directed at both entrances to Arlington Avenue. This is to remind you that these cameras will be live from 8th January 2024. Anyone using Arlington Avenue during closure times will be issued with a fine of £70.

We feel it is important that parents understand, crossing the white lines in any way during closure times will result in a fine. We would once again ask that you park away from school and walk your children in and thank everyone who has been doing this so far. Any further correspondence should be directed to Mr Welsh, Principal Engineer for Traffic Management at Liverpool City Council. He can be contacted on: lee.welsh@liverpool.gov.uk

Kind regards

Mr Wileman